Our Ref: M/Staff/HS/01

March 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

OUTDOOR ADVENTUROUS ACTIVITIES – Wednesday 1 July 2015

At All Saints Academy, we run a very successful leadership programme throughout years 7-13. Students from these years have opportunities during the year to help with a wide range of curricular and extra-curricular activities within the Academy and with our partner primaries.

To reward the students in our leadership academy, we are offering all leaders who have been involved in at least one event this academic year, a day of Outdoor Adventurous Activities. This will be at the Mount Batten Centre on Wednesday 1 July 2015. We are pleased to be able to inform you that all transport and coach/instructor costs are being met by the Academy and the day will be completely free for your son/daughter.

The students will be in small groups of approximately 10 per group. They will all get the opportunity to take part in Bell-boating, Screen rowing and Team building activities and they will have a choice of an additional activity (either Climbing, Gig Rowing or Mountain Biking).

In addition to the specialist instructors provided by the Mount Batten Centre, each group will have a member of staff from All Saints Academy/YMCA supervising them throughout the day.

At this stage in the organisation, please would you fill in the attached slip and return it to me via the main reception by Friday 27 March 2015. The OAA day is completely optional. If we do not hear back from you, we will assume that your child does not wish to be involved.

There are currently a few students who have not yet been involved in a leadership event so I would encourage those students to check their school e-mails for forthcoming events as the deadline for involvement in their first leadership event is 27 March. Any leader who has not logged any hours by then, will be unable to participate in the OAA day, and will be removed as a leader.

If you have further questions please contact me on 705131 or e-mail hsmith@asap.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Helen Smith

Mrs Smith PE Teacher

ALL SAINTS ACADEMY PLYMOUTH

Please complete the tear off slip and return to Mrs Smith via the main Visitors Reception by Friday 27 March 2015

Name of student:	Tutor Group:	Year:
Would like to take part in the	Mount Batten day on Wednesday1 Ju	ly 2015
As explained in the letter, in addition to the 3 Please would you rank the activities below in choice but will do my best to accommodate of	n order of preference (1 st , 2 nd , 3 rd) - I co	
Climbing Gig Rowing	g Mountain Biking	,